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QUORUM NOTICE 

Board of Directors 
Friday, February 18th 2022 at 3:30 pm  

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the South Kitsap School District 
Board of Directors is expected to meet at the SKSD Administration Building, 
2689 Hoover Avenue Port Orchard, WA for photographs. No action will be 
taken.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
     SIGNED:          

 
  Tim Winter, Secretary 

         for the Board of Directors 


